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Sent: 10 September 2013 13:48 
To: Reviews@ 
Subject: Shepway Review 
 
I should like to suggest that the proposed Cheriton and Morehall ward be named Cheriton. 

I currently represent Morehall and have found that the majority of my constituents identify with Cheriton as the 
area in which they live. 

The Morehall public house which was once a focus of the immediate community closed some years ago.  In 
consequence there is no reason for the retention of Morehall in the ward name. 

Councillor John Collier 


